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Procedure for Parents/Carers who wish to raise a Child 

Protection Concern: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I have a concern about my / a child’s safety. 

 

I can talk to the class teacher. 

 

If I am still concerned I can talk to the 

Designated Teacher for Child Protection – (Mr M. O’Neill) 

Deputy Designated Teacher (Miss R. McVey) for Child Protection 

or the Principal, Mr C. McElroy 
 

If I am still concerned, I can talk / write to the Chairman of the 

Board of Governors, Mr. Paul Mallon. 
 

If I am still concerned I can contact the NI Public Service 

Ombudsman Tel: 0800 343 424 

 

At any time, a parent can talk to a social worker at the Gateway 

Team (Southern Health Trust) Tel: 028 37415285 

or the 

PSNI at Central Referral Unit 

Tel: 999 (Emergency) or 101 (Non-Urgent) 
 


